
Corunna Middle School Announcements 
 Friday, March 21, 2025 

School Hours: 7:45 a.m. - 2:35 p.m. ​ ​ ​ Office Hours: 7:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Introduction:  Good morning, staff and students.  Here at CMS, we are true CAVS because we…. 
Choose Kindness 
Accept Responsibility 
Value Safety 
Show Respect 
 

Please stand and join me for the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 

This Week 
Monday, March 17​  ​ Wear Green for St. Patrick’s Day 
Monday, March 17 ​ ​ Employee of the Year/Teacher of the Year Celebration- 6:00 p.m. CHS Cafeteria 
Thursday, March 20 ​ ​ Non-Subscription Popcorn Money Collected ($0.25 per bag) 
Thursday, March 20​  ​ 4th/5th Grade Activity Night $5.00 (2:45-4:15 p.m.) 
Friday, March 21​ ​ End of the 3rd Marking Period 
 
Track 
Any 6th or 7th grader interested in competing in track and field, we will have an informational meeting 
on Friday during WIN.  Practices will begin on Monday, March 24th after school until 4:30.  Please 
have final forms filled out, and bring clothing for all elements of weather.  
 
Multiplication Madness 
Attention 5th graders! Get your team together for our Annual 5th Grade Multiplication Madness Tournament! 
Create a team of 4 students. The students can be from any 5th grade homeroom.   One person from each 
team should log into Mrs. Dettman's Google Classroom to register your team for the competition. Sign up your 
team by Friday, March 21st. Competitions will be held during lunch when we return from Spring Break. If you 
have any questions see, Mrs. LaFramboise. 
 
March is Reading Month at CMS 
Each grade level at CMS will be focused on reading during the month of March.  Teachers will communicate 
with students about reading at home to earn prizes - including the chance to win a brand new bike from our 
local Kiwanis Club.  Please look for more info to come directly from 4th/5th grade classroom teachers and 
6th/7th grade ELA teachers. 
 
Activity Night - 6th/7th Graders 
The Odyssey of the Mind teams will host an activity afternoon on Thursday, March 27 for 6th and 7th grade 
students for the cost of $5.00.  All students can decide if they would like to do activities in the gym and 
cafeteria or go swimming in the pool.  Students will receive a free after school snack but can bring extra money 
for additional snack items if desired (Pizza-$2; Drinks/Chips-$1).  Activity Nights are from 2:45 - 4:15 p.m.  
 
Volleybuff 
Corunna High School will be hosting a VolleyBuff event on Friday, March 21 at 7:00 p.m. in the gym at CHS. 
VolleyBuff proceeds will be used to help provide prizes for the high school’s annual Battle of the Books 
competition. A silent auction of gift baskets, youth races, and an adult hula hoop competition will be held. 
Tickets will be sold at the door for $5 each or $20 for families. Athletic Passes will not be accepted for this 
event. Please email Denise Zeeman if you would like to donate or have questions. 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lBEVnbcL-_7703a_y8tX2IXfQxTH7ukG/view?usp=sharing
mailto:dzeeman@corunna.k12.mi.us


                                   Middle School Sports and Clubs for Students 
 
No New Information 
 

Community Event Information  
 
Color Run 
The Corunna Rotary Interact Club will be hosting a 1 mile and 5K walk/run on Saturday, April 26. The race 
starts at 11:00 a.m. at Corunna High School.  Pre-registration is required and ends on April 12.  Cost is $20.00 
per person.  Please click on the link for more information.  Rotary Interact Color Run Flyer     Registration Link  
 
Corunna Athletic Club - Black and Gold Night 
On March 22, the Corunna Athletic Club will be hosting their annual Black and Gold Night.  The event takes 
place at the Knights of Columbus from 6-11 p.m. with dinner served at 6:30 p.m.  Tickets are $50 per person 
and can be purchased in each building office.  See the flyer for more details.  CAC - Black and Gold Night 
 
VFW Art Contest 
K-8th grade students are invited to enter a VFW Auxiliary National Illustrating America Art Contest.  Deadline 
for submissions is March 31, 2025.  See the flier for more details.  VFW Art Contest Rules/Entry Form 
 

Important Recurring Reminders 
 
“NO PEANUTS PLEASE” 
Our amazing student population will include a student with a life-threatening peanut allergy.  Please plan for 
snacks and lunch items that you can send to school that do not include peanuts.  Attached you will find a PDF 
with ideas.  Our breakfast and lunch menu will be peanut-free.  One way to help is to have your child brush 
their teeth and wash their hands AFTER they eat breakfast before coming to school.    
No Peanuts Please  ​ Peanut Free Snack Suggestion 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BQy2DXcND9hlN0cGa8dIh-3n7tfFOIFT/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScLp27lvKoCX9hJOSgDgGYSnOc9znYTDWvFjfURYLIIIeZAIg/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hbt24-dz8I_6e86jScCohCxdckV4EKGY/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12W5aM1lyRXbtz9oP11dSxpS4WDZubDu9/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1SMEnglARdbqystyEKCg9LJ778DFfbsPZtbdcCOBsrwA/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YVWbfjVoOzU5i48KGr2PB7cyRIcXkmscTC4W9nB2pMU/edit

